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. . . encouraging excellence in everyone. 

Sports Updates 

  Congratulations to 25 year 3-6 pupils who attended the Cluster Area Athletics event at Iceni 
Academy on a glorious Monday morning.  All participants performed excellently, trying their 
utmost in hot conditions and as a result, won the Gold Medal for KS2 in the big schools 
category.  Well done to one and all.... 
  Congratulations to Mundford who won the Level 1 Cluster Mixed Cricket tournament at 
Mundford CC on a very hot afternoon winning all three matches!  They have qualified for the 
next round which takes place on the 13th June, also at Mundford CC.                       report by Mr Burt 

Federation Day 
Our next Federation Day will be on Thursday 
7th June and will have the theme of 
‘Superheroes’.  Children are invited to dress in 
superhero themed costumes for the day (if they 
wish).  If they don’t have anything suitable, we 
will provide resources for making Superhero 
masks & accessories at school. 

 
        .      

Summer Term Improvement Focus – Maths Meetings 
This term we have introduced Maths Meetings.  Often we find children do well in lessons when a 
topic is being taught, but then forget this when we move on to a different area of Maths.  There 
are lots of facts (from the days of the week, to the conversion between measurements) that 
children need to know to be successful in solving problems.  Maths Meetings are a quick & fun 
way of practising facts every day to fix them in the children’s long term memory.   
 

Accompanying this newsletter, you will find a sheet with information about the specific Maths 
your child’s age group should know, along with ideas for reinforcing this at home.  We hope this 
will help you to help them become confident and enthusiastic mathematicians! 
. 
 
 

        .      

Upcoming Events 

 

Half Term Holiday: 28th May – 1st June 
Fri 22nd June – 1:30pm KS2 Sports Day 
Weds 27th June – 9:30am  KS1 & EYFS Sports Day 
Sat 23rd June – PTA Summer Fair  Any donations of 
raffle or tombola prizes, gratefully received.  PTA Proceeds are 
donated to the school to buy resources and equipment for the all 
the children. 

        .      

Your Governors 
As well as speaking to our teaching staff, if you ever have any concerns or comments these can 
be taken to our governor’s, who can raise them at a Governor’s Meeting.  A full list of our 
governors can be found on the website at:  
http://www.churchsidefederation.norfolk.sch.uk/meet-the-team/local-governing-body/  

Year 6 Residential 
From 4th – 8th June, the Year 6s will be away at Lakeside, in Cumbria, accompanied by Mrs 
Galletly, Mr Burt, Mrs Eyres and Mr Rolph (Chair of Governors).  While they are away, Cedar 
Class will be taught by Miss Beaumont & Miss Brown.  Should you have any queries while Mrs 
Galletly is away, then please speak to Miss Brown instead. 

Vacancy 
DNEAT will be advertising the post of Executive Headteacher on 25th May with a plan to 
interview in July.   We will let you know when there is further news. 


